Dr. Dominic Mack Honored with TAG Diversity Award

Dr. Dominic Mack, director of the National Center for Primary Care (NCPC) and an associate
professor at Morehouse School of Medicine (MSM), was honored at the Technology
Association of Georgia (TAG)'s 7th Annual Diversity Leadership Awards. The ceremony was
held at MSM on Tuesday, June 27. Mack was recognized as a “Game Changer” in the Health
Information Technology category. He and other winners were selected for their
achievements, which are changing the face of innovation in the state of Georgia.

"It is a great honor to receive this Diversity Award, which really reflects on the good work of
our entire team here at Morehouse School of Medicine’s National Center for Primary Care,”
said Mack. “We have been able to grow our GA-HITEC concept through statewide and
national partnerships that focus on serving under-resourced communities. | am most thankful
for being able to participate in a cause that seeks to equitably implement health technology
and allow all patients to access affordable innovative health care."

"The work you do in the technology space is critical in helping us build the bridge between
health and healthcare,” said Dr. Bennie Harris, senior vice president of Institutional
Advancement, as he welcomed all of the honorees on behalf of MSM.

Game Changers from nine fields, ranging from financial technology to media coverage, were
selected for the honor.


http://www.msm.edu/about_us/FacultyDirectory/FamilyMedicine/DominicMack/index.php
http://www.tagonline.org/
http://www.tagonline.org/
http://www.msm.edu/Research/research_centersandinstitutes/NCPC/AboutGAHITEC.php

